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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 95.7%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL
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We’re so close to achieving our first 100%, I
wonder who it will be?

A reminder to park responsibly
during school runs (drop offs
and at collection time). Please
can all parents/carers avoid
blocking our neighbours'
drives, parking on double
yellow lines, parking in our
driveway (or at the top of the
drive), or double park. 

The main road can be
extremely busy and dangerous
for our children and we ask for
your help to keep it as safe as
possible for our children during
these busy times. 

PARKING Contact 
Details

As we start the new
school year, please
can we ask all
parents/carers to
check your contact
details (phone
number, email
address and home
address) are up to
date on Arbor. 
You can check and
update this via the
Arbor App!
Please contact the
school office if you
experience any issues.

Well that is the end of our first full week back in school and we have
had a busy week with the children continuing to settle down into
their learning. The weather has dropped quite chilly over the past
few days, but this hasn't stopped us enjoying ourselves outside.
Please can I remind you all to put names in uniforms and coats as
we seem to have grown quite a big pile of lost property this week!

Have a lovely weekend everyone and we'll see you on Monday. 

The children have now settled into their new classes and lessons are
in full swing. 

The outcomes being produced are already blowing us away along
with their resilience to new challenges. What a great start to the
year!

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/








Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic

year, 2024/2025.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

